
Minsk, 2
nd

 of September, 2009  

To: Mr. Karpovich N.V. 

Chairman of PA “Floorball Federation” 

Notice of registration 

Dear Mr. Karpovich! 

National Olympic Committee of Republic of Belarus considered your application for 

registration of the Public Association “Floorball Federation” in NOC of Republic of Belarus. 

Here we inform you that we cannot register association at the moment because PA 

“Floorball Federation” is regional (city) organization whereas only national or republic 

associations can be registered in NOC. 

At the same time National Olympic Committee of Republic of Belarus welcomes 

development of floorball in Belarus and recommends Public Association “Floorball Federation” 

to proceed with popularization of floorball by creating regional organizations and national 

federation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Katulin Georgiy V. 

General Secretary   

 


